
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

4. PETITIONS 
 
 4.1 Farnborough Street Reserve 
 

Geoff Cox, President of the Bexley Residents’ Association, presented a petition seeking 
Council support for the development of the Farnborough Street Reserve.  
 
The Board resolved that the petition be received and forwarded to Council officers for a report 
to the Board and Council. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


